NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received by the City of Natchez by

the Office of the City Clerk on MAY 13™ 2021 at 10:00 A.M. at 124 South Pearl Street
Natchez, MS 39120. Envelopes containing the proposals must be sealed, addressed to
Owner, and designated as proposal for the following described, to wit;

Request for Proposal for: 2120-Debris Removal Monitoring-2021

This is a request for proposals for citywide disaster debris monitoring and grant
application, administration, and management consulting services for the City of
Natchez, Mississippi. The contract for this project will start with, run concurrently with
and be in conjunction with project 2113-Debris Removal & Debris Removal Monitoring-
2021.

Proposal specifications may be obtained from the City of Natchez (Owner) at the Office
of the City Clerk, 124 South Pearl Street Natchez, MS 39120, main phone: (601) 445-
7507.

Each proposal package must contain the Respondent's Proposal in a sealed envelope.
Each proposal must be stamped received in Owner's office before the stated time on
the day the proposals are received.

Proposals will be reviewed by a selection committee. Committee members will assign
points to each criteria based on the content of the proposal. Negotiations will be
conducted to determine a mutually satisfactory contract first with the offeror receiving
the highest number of points rated by the committee.

The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all proposals received and to award said
proposals in the best interest of the Owner.

B lerss

Dan M. Gibson - Mayor - City of Natchez, MS
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The above “Request for Proposals” is to be published April 14*", 2021 and April 21, 2021.

Please mail invoice and proof of publication to: City of Natchez, Public Works-Engineering
Services — 124 South Pearl Street — Natchez, MS 39120



